Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
The figures supplied are producing less revenue and that a prediction of value is not appropriate. However, I do appreciate that it is early days and would like to be kept abreast of the figures monthly.

The final income figure for March 2017 is as follows:
	March ( 1-31)

	2016
	2017
	Difference

	£6864
	£9042
	+ 2178


With regard to future monthly breakdowns of income, this information is exempt from disclosure in response to a request for information as monthly income beyond the end of March 2017 is not held by the Council at this time and the Council invokes to provision of Section 1(1) of the Act in respect of this. 

In addition, future monthly income will be exempt from disclosure in response to a request for information as it is intended for future publication in line with Section 22 of the Act-Information intended for future publication.  
This is because the Council intend to publish future income figures on our website and the information will be accessible via the following link:

http://directory.leicester.gov.uk/transparency-directory/?p=2&theme=14721&dataset=&month=&year=&frequencyPublished=&=q 
This letter acts as Section 17 refusal notice in respect of this part of your request.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

